

BBPSRH/PARENT/2022-23/19

26th April 2022

Dear Parents,

Kindly note that our school has been fixed as a center for conducting SSCE & SSE examinations for the TERM -2 Exams, for the session 2021-22 by the CBSE. About 468 students from two different schools will be appearing for the exams at our premises. The school requires ample space to host these students. In order to ensure smooth conduct of the CBSE examination, the **students of classes II to V will not report to school on the following dates:**

- 27.04.2022 (Wednesday)
- 28.04.2022 (Thursday)
- 05.05.2022 (Thursday)
- 10.05.2022 (Tuesday)
- 13.05.2022 (Friday)

Your cooperation in this regard is highly appreciated.

Regards,

Geeta Gangwani

Principal